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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday:            9:30am    Sunday School 

                          10:30am Morning Worship Service 

                  5-7pm    AWANA 

                                 5:00pm  Discipleship 

                             6:00pm  Evening Worship 

                              7:00pm  Choir Practice  

Wednesday: 7:00pm  Bible Study, Youth and Children   

Up Coming Events 

Welcome Center Volunteers 

March:  6th                         Carolyn Cranfield 

   Eileen Elliott 

   Virginia Hickerson 
 

March :  13th                 Barbara Jones 

   Barbara Taylor 

   Diane Yarbrough 
 

March :  20th                 Janice Harper 

   Kay Taylor 

   Sheila Williams 
 

March:  27th  Joe Ethridge 

   Ruth Ethridge 

   Linda Tilley 

 

 

Ma rc h  201 6  

Vo l u me  3 ,  I s s ue  3  

The Great Commission Sunday School Rally 
Saturday, March 12 

9:00-11:30 in the Fellowship Hall 
Breakfast will be provided 

 
Sunday School is the heart of the church.  It is important that we take care of our heart.  We want our Sunday School 
classes to be as healthy as they can be so that our church will be as healthy as it can be.  Ken and Jan Marler will be 
coming from LifeWay to share with us how make the heart of our church as healthy and productive as it can be.  Ken 
will share with the adult and youth workers.  Jan will work with the nursery and children’s workers. 
  

If you are involved with or love your Sunday School class, you are invited to attend our Great Commission Sunday 
School Rally.  How will this rally benefit you and your Sunday School Class?  We will: 
 Discuss how to be a Great Commission Sunday School 
 Learn how to best use your resources 
 Learn to help each member in your class discover and use their spiritual gifts 
 Learn the four main areas of Sunday School: purpose, organization, leadership, outreach 
 Learn how to disciple members to become leaders 
 Discuss that before we can “think outside the box” we must know what needs to stay “in the box” 
 Learn how Sunday School should promote transformational living 

F R O M  T H E  P A S T O R  

Maundy Thursday 
March 24 
6:00-8:00 

The Thursday before Easter is considered to be the day that Jesus ate the Passover meal with His disciples.  
This year we are going to offer a service for you to celebrate the death, burial, and resurrection of our Lord 
and Savior through a silent Lord’s Supper.  You are invited to come at any time between 6 and 8.  You will 
receive a guide to help you pray silently for forgiveness and cleansing so that you may righteously partake 
of the Lord’s Supper.  Then, as the Lord leads you, you may come to the altar to receive the elements of the 
Lord’s Supper.  This will be a service that you and your family will not want to miss.  You will undoubtedly 
be drawn closer to the Lord through this time of prayer and worship. 



P a g e  2  V o l u m e  3 ,  I s s u e  3  

Our children continue to amaze me at WHBC.  
God is pouring Himself into these young minds at our Awana 
club on Sunday nights and we are hoping that these children 
will join our Sunday school classes on Sunday mornings at 9:30 
am to continue the process of learning all about God and His 
Word. We have great teachers here at White Hall that love to 
share Jesus with our children. 
 
We are looking forward to our annual Easter egg hunt 
on March 20 from 12-2pm. Bring your baskets and be ready for 
some fun and also learn about Jesus's amazing love for us.  
 
We will have Awana night during church services on March 27. 
The kids will be showing you what we do during our Awana 
meetings. There will be no Awana on April 3rd due to our 
spring revival. 
 
Keep our children and teachers in your prayers as God 
continues to use this future church. 

THIS IS MY FATHER'S WORLD 
 
Remember the Bible story of David's conflict with 
the Amalekites?  "Then David and the people who 
were with him lifted up their voices and wept, until 
they had no more power to weep......David was 
greatly distressed for the people spoke of stoning 
him because the soul of all the people was grieved, 
every man for his sons and his daughters.  But David 
strengthened himself in the Lord his God."  When 
things got so bad and looked so bleak, David paused 
and turned to God for strength and direction.  Folks, 
we must remember Whose we are and Whose world 
this is.  The song, "This is my Father's World," 
speaks volumes to our souls: 
 
"This is my Father's world, And to my listening ears 
All nature sings, and round me rings, the Music of 
the spheres. 
This is my Father's world; I rest me in the thought 
Of rocks and trees, of skies and seas-His hand the 
wonders wrought. 
 
This is my Father's world, the birds their carols raise, 
The morning light, the lily white declares their 
maker's praise. 
This is my Fathers world; He shines in all that's fair. 
In the rustling grass I hear Him pass, He speaks to 
me everywhere."  
 
Only a small pause and our focus on God give us 
renewed strength to carry on.  As Easter fastly 
approaches, be aware of God's working around you 
and where He needs you.   
 
Pray for the choir as we prepare "At the Cross", 
"Mercy Tree", and "At the Table".  You are truly in 
store for a great blessing.    
 
Love, Bro. Jim 
 

                       
God Bless,                        
Ms. Sarah 

Our youth did a fantastic job at the Valentine's banquet and 
presented a moving program all about God's love. I am very 
proud of this group and our church family's generosity. I want 
to thank everyone that came out and brought food and gave to 
our mission fund.   
 
Our plans to join the Appalachian Service project are 
progressing full speed ahead thanks to you. Our youth will be 
participating in Freedom Weekend conference through the 
“Strength to Stand” organization on March 4-5 in Jackson TN. 
The cost is $25.00  
 
The youth will have youth Sunday on March 6th, our kids will 
be teaching the classes and filling in the choir and leading the 
singing that morning.  
 
On April 2 we will be traveling to Gallaway to help them with 
their annual Easter egg hunt and then will come back to 
Humboldt Plaza and watch the new movie God's Not Dead 2.  
 
As you can see our youth are a busy bunch but I can't think of 
a better way for them to occupy their time than to learn to be 
the hands and feet of Jesus. Thank you all for your support of 
our WHBC children and youth ministry. 
 

SEASONED SENIOR EVENT  

March 12, 2016 

Mallard’s Huntingdon TN 

We will meet at WHBC at 4pm 

REVIVAL 
APRIL 3-6 

Our Spring Revival  is right around the corner, and during a 
busy period of time of the year.  So you may ask the 
question, “Why should my family make an all-out effort for 
the revival?” Our evangelist, Dr. Don Whitt answers this 
question with four reasons. 
 

“First, revival renews the spiritual life of Christians. So 
many Christian lives are stuck in a rut today. The challenge 
and the thrill are gone. Here is an opportunity for them to 
get in on something fresh and new that God is doing.  
 

Secondly, revival reclaims those who have wandered away 
from the church. This is a perfect opportunity to involve 
those dropout members with a place to plug in again. It 
affords the church a window to say we need you. Involve 

EASTER SERVICE 
You are invited to come to our Easter 
service on March 27.  The choir will sing a 
few special songs to point us to the risen 
Savior.  The message will then point us to 
the power of the sacrificial Savior. 
 

Come, and invite a friend to come with you. 
 

Easter is also when we take up a special 
offering for North American missions.  Ask 
God to speak to you as to how much you 
should give to the Annie Armstrong Easter 
Offering. 

White Hall’s Goal  
$6500.00 

Offering will be received Sunday March 13th during morning service  

TMA COMMUNITY SERVICE 
The Trenton Ministerial Alliance consist of a variety of churches of different denominations.  The TMA allows churches in Trenton to 
pool resources together to help families in the community who are in need.  The TMA helps families with utilities bills so that their 
electricity is not cut off during the cold winter months or the hot summer months.  The Alliance also helps point people to where they 
can find help with food and clothing. 
 

Twice a year the TMA churches have joint services at various churches in our community.  This will be the third year that White Hall has 
hosted the Palm Sunday service.  At each joint service an offering is taken to help continue to minister to those in need in the 
community. Pastor Jason Bowen of First Baptist Church, will be preaching the message from Matthew 21:1-11.  
 

Each day at noon a lunch will be provided along with an Easter message. 
  Monday Noon Lunch  Salem Baptist Church 
  Tuesday Noon Lunch  New Spring Hill Missionary Baptist Church 
  Wednesday Noon Lunch  First Baptist Church 
  Thursday Noon Lunch  First United Methodist Church 
  Friday Noon Lunch  First Presbyterian Church 

some of these folks and they might surprise you how quickly they return.  
 

Next, revival retains the new Christians and members. By working on revival teams, these new people are giving and not just receiving. 
All the while they are making new friends and building relationships.  
 

Finally, and most important, revival redeems the lost. It is a proven fact that when churches have revival meetings, the baptism records 
are higher for that year. People are still saved in revival meetings. Nothing will do a church more good than for a great number of lost 
people to be saved. It will refocus the heart of the church on evangelism once again. ” 
 

I want to encourage you to begin to pray for our upcoming revival.  I call this 1@1.  One minute of prayer at 1:00 each afternoon.  Pray 
for these fours reasons why you and others should be at our revival services.  I am excited about how God is going to move during our 
revival, and I hope you will be too.  Come and join us.   


